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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As the academic year comes to an end the senior leadership team and all staff that work at 
Sutton House Academy would like to say a big thank you for your support throughout, to 
what could have be seen as one of the most challenging academic years within the 
educational system. Together we believe that we have managed to make sure all pupils 
have been kept number priority and therefore have continued to achieve throughout 20.21.  
 
Moving into the last week of the academic year I would like to make you all aware of your 
child’s timetable put in place to make sure we finish the term in high spirits.  
 
Monday - Normal timetable  
Tuesday - Normal timetable  
Wednesday - all pupils 8:20-12:30 
Thursday - all pupils 8:20-12:30 
Friday - all pupils 8:20-12:30 
 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday will see Sutton House Academy finish with community 
days based around personal development. If your child receives local authority taxi services 
then this would have been updated to make sure they can attend at the present times.  
 
Lastly, everyone at Sutton House would like to wish all of its community a very happy and 
safe summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you all back in September.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Jack O’Connor  
Deputy Head Teacher  


